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August 12, 2019 
 

Summer is almost over and the SIR Brit Car Show is coming up. Remember that it takes 

a lot of work to get things set up, run the show, and tear down. Let Sara Karr know if 

you will be working the show and plan to stay for the dinner after the clean-up. 

Remember to bring appetizers to the Friday night open house. Volunteers are 

needed to clean-up the park to get it ready for the show, host the Friday night open 

house for registration, as well as direct the cars to the correct group. Everyone who 

can help is greatly appreciated. 

 

Minutes: 
 

• The meeting was held at Logan’s 

Roadhouse in Evansville and was opened 

by Clay Robinson, with 26 attendees. 

• Donnie Oxlendine won the half-pot of 

$37.00. 

• We had a couple of new members 

attend the meeting. Welcome Gary 

Graves from Petersburg and Ron Galford. 

• The Secretary’s report was approved 

based on the July newsletter. 

• The Treasurer’s Report was given by Vince 

Anderson. Last month’s balance was 

$5,545.34. There were no deposits or withdrawals this month. 

• Clay Robinson lead a discussion of the proposed changes to membership fees. 

The proposal is that the membership fee be changed to $10 per person which 

will allow each member the right to a vote. In order to allow everyone the 

chance to vote, either reply to this newsletter email or vote at the September 

meeting. Vince Anderson will tally the email votes and the final count will take 

place at the September meeting. 

• 2019 S.I.R. Brit Car Show – Dave Mullens reported that the T-shirt design is at the 

shirt printer. He is working with the bus company on getting a bus driver to drive 

a van for the trips downtown. Clay Robinson will contact Ray Graham 

regarding the food vendor from last year to see if they want to return. Still in 

need of door prizes. Still looking for monetary donations, the donor will be listed 

on the sponsor board.  Clay will contact Moss Motors. The banner and yard 
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signs are ready. Don’t forget to watch Dave Mullens and Julie Barrow on Local 

Lifestyles on Sept. 19th promoting the car show. 

• Owensboro Liaison – Don Fraser reported that the Kentucky members met at 

Shoney’s on August 5th. There were about 12 attendees at the dinner. They 

discussed going to a museum in Elizabethtown early next year, more 

information will follow as a trip is firmed up. There was also discussion on the 13th 

Annual Street Legends Car Show this weekend in West Louisville, KY. The event 

will be held at Diamond Lake Campground, 7301 Hobbs Road. 

• Mini Meet 2020 – Eric Miller reported that they are currently working to organize 

an auto cross. The team is hoping to work with the Kentucky Motor Speedway 

on setting the autocross up. Separate insurance is needed for the autocross 

and is an issue that is being worked on. Eric and Don are meeting with the 

Owensboro city board to discuss the event and get the needed permits. The 

registration forms are currently underway. Eric has received some calls from 

interested Mini owners based on the flyer that was distributed at the East Meets 

West 2020 meet.  

• Clay Robinson has discussed the possibility of holding a cruise-in at Logan’s 

Roadhouse in Evansville. He talked to the manager and it was decided that 

there isn’t enough parking to dedicate to a cruise-in. Another option is to join 

the cruise-in that is held the 1st Sunday of every month at the Arby’s. They 

would be pleased to have a line-up of British cars join them. There is no fee and 

the cruise-in takes place from 3-7 in Arby’s parking lot off the Lloyd Expressway. 

• Christmas Dinner – The board is currently looking at having the Christmas Dinner 

at Western Ribeye on Thursday, December 12th. A final count of attendees will 

be needed at the September meeting in order to determine whether we order 

off the menu or have a set menu. If you will not be at the September meeting, 

please reply to jaci090856@gmail.com if you plan to attend the Christmas 

dinner. 

• New Business –  

1. River View restaurant in Hawesville, KY on October 26th. Plan to meet at 

Yellow Creek Park between 7:00-8:00 AM and leave at 9:00 AM.  

2. Sara Karr will contact Mission BBQ for the dinner after the car show. 

3. There is a cruise-in on September 21st at the Rio Drive Inn if you still have 

energy after the S.I.R. Brit Car Show. They will have a car movie double 

feature that night. 
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Upcoming Events 

Aug. 17, 2019 Monthly Breakfast 

 Madewell’s Corner Café, Owensboro, KY 8:00 A.M. 

Sep. 1, 2019 Arby’s Cruise-In – 3:00 – 7:00 P.M. 

 6100 E. Lloyd Expy, Evansville 

Sep. 2, 2019 Kentucky Dinner 

 Shoney’s - Owensboro, KY 6:00 P.M. 

Sep. 9, 2019 S.I.R. BRIT Meeting 

 Logan’s Roadhouse - Newburgh, IN 7:00 P.M. 

Sept. 21, 2019 S.I.R. BRIT Car Show 

Oct. 6, 2019  Arby’s Cruise-In – 3:00 – 7:00 P.M. 

 6100 E. Lloyd Expy, Evansville 

Oct. 7, 2019 Kentucky Dinner 

 Shoney’s - Owensboro, KY 6:00 P.M. 

Oct. 14, 2019 S.I.R. BRIT Meeting 

 Logan’s Roadhouse - Newburgh, IN 7:00 P.M. 

Oct. 19, 2019 Monthly Breakfast 

 Madewell’s Corner Café, Owensboro, KY 8:00 A.M. 

Oct. 26, 2019 Cruise – Meet at Yellow Creek Park between 7:00 and 8:00, 

lunch at Riverview Restaurant, back road drive to Pepper 

Ridge Winery 

Nov. 3, 2019  Arby’s Cruise-In – 3:00 – 7:00 P.M. 

 6100 E. Lloyd Expy, Evansville 

Nov. 4, 2019 Kentucky Dinner 

 Shoney’s - Owensboro, KY 6:00 P.M. 

Nov. 11, 2019 S.I.R. BRIT Meeting 

 Logan’s Roadhouse - Newburgh, IN 7:00 P.M. 

Nov. 16, 2019 Monthly Breakfast 

 Madewell’s Corner Café, Owensboro, KY 8:00 A.M. 

Dec. 12, 2019 Christmas Dinner 

 Western Ribeye - 1401 N. Boeke Rd, Evansville, IN 

 


